NOTICE OF PUBLIC BUDGET HEARING
FOR THE TOWN OF PRESTON 
TREMPEALEAU COUNTY, WISCONSIN
  NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, of a Public Hearing on the Proposed 2022 Budget of the Town of Preston, Trempealeau County, Wisconsin, on Monday, November 29, 2022, at 7:00 p.m. at the Town of Preston Hall, 1102 E. Broadway, Blair, WI 54616.  The proposed budget, in detail is available for inspection on the town’s website, townofprestontremplo.com or by contacting the clerk, Cathy Nelson at (608)989-2036.  The following is a summary of the Proposed 2021 Budget.
TOWN OF PRESTON PROPOSED 2022 BUDGET
						     2022
                      				      2021		           Proposed
REVENUE:				    Budget			   Budget	     %Change
Property Taxes		           $223,909.58		           $219,554.39
Intergovernmental Revenue	$297,625.26			$306,246.05
Public Charges for Services	 $8,500.00 		            $8,500.00
Misc. Revenue			 $146,724.00	           $148,516.00
TOTAL REVENUE			 $676,758.84		$682,816.44		.89%
EXPENDITURES:
General Government	           $137,000.00		            $143,000.00
Public Safety		           $35,000.00		            $42,000.00
Public Works			$459,158.84			 $450,216.44
Culture & Recreation	            $5600.00			 $5600.00
Capital Fund Balance		 $40,000.00			 $42,000.00
TOTAL EXPENDITURES		$676,758.84			 $682,816.44            .89%

NOTICE OF SPECIAL TOWN MEETING
OF THE ELECTORS OF THE TOWN OF PRESTON
TREMPEALEAU COUNTY, WISCONSIN
  NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN of a Special Town Meeting of the electors of the Town of Preston on Monday, November 29, 2021.  This special town meeting will follow the completion of the Public Hearing on the proposed 2022 Town Budget, which begins at 7:00 p.m. at the Town of Preston Hall, 1102 E. Broadway, Blair, Wisconsin. This special town meeting of the electors is called pursuant to Sec. 60.12(1)(c) for the Wisconsin Statutes, by the town board for the following purposes will be held:
1.) To adopt the 2021 Town Tax Levy to be paid in 2022 pursuant to Sec. 60.10(1)(a) of Wisconsin Statutes.

NOTICE OF SPECIAL TOWN BOARD MEETING
  NOTICE IS HERBY GIVEN, that on Monday, November 29, 2021 immediately following the completion of the Special Town Meeting of the electors, which shall follow the Public Hearing of the proposed 2022 Budget, which begins at 7:00 p.m., at the Town of Preston Hall, a special Town Board Meeting will be held for the following purpose.
1.) For the town board to discuss and adopt the Year 2022 Budget for the Town of Preston.

            Dated this 14th day of November, 2021

Cathy Nelson, Clerk
Town of Preston

